
 

 

Resident Spotlight

Mary  was born In Newport, Rhode Island and 
was raised in New London, Connecticut with 
her brother Tom, and her cousin Matt.  She 
attended business school and then worked 
for more than 25 years as a contractor 
supporting the submarine building at Electric 
Boat.  Outside of working, she spent her 
spare time bowling, golfing, and knitting for 
the family. The 1990’s were big for Mary as 
she retired and then watched her son 
Patrick, and daughter Erin graduate from 
college; and the welcome the arrival of her 
grandsons Kevin and Ben.  In the early 2000’s 
Mary move to Florida to avoid the ice and 
snow of New England.

    New Year is the time or day at which a new 
calendar year begins and the calendar’s year 
increments by one.  Many cultures celebrate 
the event in some manner and 1st day of 
January is often minded as a national holiday.  
A lot of people celebrate New Year’s Eve with 
champagne counting down the time when the 
clock rings midnight with horns being blown 
and kissing the one you love.  Many make New 
Year resolutions to improve themselves 
whether that is losing weight, working less, or 
spending more family time!  Happy New Year 
2020! 



  

                                  

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 1/8 Duane 
Saxaphone Player, 1/9 Tea Party, 1/15 

Barry Graham, 1/16 Wine and 
Cheese Party, 1/17 Pet Therapy, 1/22 



 

 

 

 

 


